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HARMONY PARKS GRAND OPENING SET FOR JANUARY 17

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Jan 6, 2020– PENSACOLA, FLA. – Keep Pensacola Beautiful (KPB), a local environmental
nonprofit, will be celebrating the Grand Opening of Harmony Parks Pensacola on January 17th.
Three large musical structures and benches will complete the first ever Harmony Parks in
Pensacola located at Englewood Park. 
 
This park and beautification project will be open to all ages and abilities for years to come.
 
"This project has been in the works the past three years," says Sigrid Solgard , Executive Director
for KPB. "Keep Pensacola Beautiful is dedicated to creating places in our community that
encourage people to get outside. Harmony Parks does that and at the same time fosters
development for kids and a love of music."
 
Keep Pensacola Beautiful would like to recognize the sponsors of this park: AARP Florida -
Community Challenge, Escambia County CRA, Walmart Neighborhood Market (Mobile HWY),
Pensacola Opera, Blues Angel Music, Escambia County Parks and Recreation, and the Kelly
Family. Their support has made this project possible for our community.
 
For more information, contact the Keep Pensacola Beautiful office at 850-438-1178 or visit the
website at KeepPensacolaBeautiful.org.
 
Harmony Parks Grand Opening at a Glance:
When: January 17th, 2020  3:30pm -4:30 pm. 
Where: Englewood Park, 2751 North H Street, Pensacola, FL 32501
What: The Grand Opening of Harmony Parks in Pensacola.
Details: All ages are invited to attend!
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Keep Pensacola Beautiful to open new musical park in Penascola.


